
 
 
      
    K-Kids Faculty Advisor Council 2025-26 
 
 

 
The Council’s purpose: To provide Kiwanis Youth Programs with the unique perspectives of faculty 
advisors about K-Kids resources, program support, and what advisors and clubs need. 
 
Term for members: August 2025 – May 2026; renewable for a total of up to three years.  
 
The Council’s work for 2025-26 will be to share thoughts and feedback on: 

1. The K-Kids Advisor Guide, K-Kids Member Guide, K-Kids Service Guide, Officer guides and 
Committee Chair guide.  

2. K-Kids website resources (including meeting kits, newsletters, digital resources).  
3. K-Kids awards and contests. 

 
Council members’ commitment:  

1. Attend three of four virtual meetings (to be held in late September, November, January, and 
early April).  

2. Review materials and documents and provide feedback when asked, sometimes prior to a 
meeting. 

 
How to apply: Complete the online application form at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/kkids-faculty-
advisor-council-application between April 1 and May 31, 2025. 
 
Requirements to be a council member: 

1. Applicant must be a current K-Kids faculty advisor with two or more years in this position, 
including 2024-25. A faculty advisor is a teacher, counselor, staff member or other adult 
appointed by the host school/organization to serve as the club’s advisor.  

2. Applicant must have used or had their club use activities or instructions for at least two of the 
following resources: K-Kids Advisor Guide, K-Kids Member Guide, K-Kids Service Guide several 
times in a year. Use of the Officer Guides and Committee Chair guide is also helpful. 

3. The K-Kids club must be in good standing. This means the club is active and its renewal fees have 
been paid for the current year.  

 
Benefits for serving on the Faculty Advisor Council: We will provide a letter for professional 
development points/hours that outlines the hours of service you provided on the council and list of 
work you accomplished. We will also send you K-Kids swag! 
 
For questions, please contact Luana Nissan, Service Leadership Programs Manager at 
lnissan@kiwanis.org. 
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